
Assessment Tool workshop 24-25 April 2021 
 
 
During the last weekend of April the Assessment Tool introductory workshop (WS) organized by 
the ETC and conducted by Anat Aviv Yeffet and Eitan Sarig took place online. 
 
Fifteen Feldenkrais practitioners from eight European and Israeli Guilds participated in this 
workshop with the support of eight ETC members as facilitators, technical assistants and observers.  
 
There has been a period of preparation during the month before the event, participants were in 
contact with the conductors and were invited to bring a case study and prepare a short ATM lesson 
to the WS.  
 
The WS took place in a pleasant and respectful atmosphere, participants appreciated the possibility 
to share the experiences and ideas with colleagues from all over Europe and the good leadership of 
Anat and Eitan. 
 
The goal of ETC to start a new process of evaluation of the Assessment Tool has been met. ETC 
wanted to get people interested and start a process that might allow to deepen the knowledge about 
the Assessment Tool, to understand the underlying processes, models and goals and clarify how it 
can be used by the community. 
 
The online and short time frame of the WS allowed to gather glimpses of that. 
A feedback and evaluation process with the participants took place and has been brought forward to 
the Guilds in order to evaluate the experience and to plan further steps if wanted. 
 
ETC is looking forward to receiving feedback by the Guilds by the end of September to be able 
then to take actions for a further development if wished. 


